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Please we need to keep the summer steamed and spring salmon runs strong.   Keep 

rock creek fish hatchery fulling working.    With all the changes in environment, this is 

not the time to drop a fisheries program.    With youth having not much to do outside.  

Life in there phones, please let them fish, catch and eat the fish.   Keep the hatchery 

going.   

Thank you 

Shelly Clinesmith  

Avid fisherman and lover of the outdoors and all things Umpqua  


